
From: Terry Borovitcky
To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: RE: Bid #WG19-32 - Provision of Services to Convert Microfilm to Digital Images for the Baldwin County Revenue

Commission
Date: Friday, March 6, 2020 1:36:18 PM

OK sounds good. 

Terry
 

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 2:18 PM
To: Terry Borovitcky <terry@scanningamerica.com>
Subject: RE: Bid #WG19-32 - Provision of Services to Convert Microfilm to Digital Images for the
Baldwin County Revenue Commission
 
Mr. Borovitcky
It will be for only one (1) of the twelve (12) month extensions for this coming year.
 
Thanks
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov

 

From: Terry Borovitcky [mailto:terry@scanningamerica.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 11:43 AM
To: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: RE: Bid #WG19-32 - Provision of Services to Convert Microfilm to Digital Images for the
Baldwin County Revenue Commission
 
[CAUTION: External Email]

Hi Wonda, 

Yes, Scanning America agrees to the same terms to extend the contract for  two (2) additional twelve
(12) months extensions.

Terry Borovitcky
Director of Sales, SE Region 
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Scanning America, Inc. 
terry@scanningamerica.com
404-824-6633
 
 
 

From: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 11:55 AM
To: Terry Borovitcky <terry@scanningamerica.com>
Subject: Bid #WG19-32 - Provision of Services to Convert Microfilm to Digital Images for the Baldwin
County Revenue Commission
 
Mr. Borovitcky
 
Bid #WG19-32 - Provision of Services to Convert Microfilm to Digital Images for the Baldwin County
Revenue Commission will be expiring on May 21, 2020. The bid specifications included an option to
extend the bid for two (2) additional twelve (12) months extensions, if the vendor agrees at the
same prices and terms as the original bid award.  Baldwin County Revenue Commissioner would like
to extend the bid for twelve (12) months.
 
I have attached a copy of the Award Listing for your review.
 
Please let me know if  Scanning America, Inc., agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same
prices and terms of the original bid award dated February 5, 2019.
 
Thanks
 
 
Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2520
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov
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